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Homicide Investigation - 700 block of Yakima Avenue 

 
 

Tacoma, Wash. – On April 18, at 12:59 p.m., officers responded to the 700 block of Yakima 
Avenue for reports of a male shot after a verbal altercation. The victim arrived at a local 
hospital by private vehicle where he was declared deceased. 
 
The victim is a 20-year-old male. 
 
Detectives and crime scene technicians have responded to both scenes. 
 
This is being investigated as a homicide. Anyone with information regarding this crime is asked 
to call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS. 
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